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9 November 2021 

Dear Lady Hayter 

International agreements  

As outlined in my letter to your predecessor, Lord Goldsmith, on 28 September 2021, my Committee 

is responsible for monitoring the implementation of non-trade international agreements in the Sixth 

Senedd, and we have agreed to share with you all of our reports following consideration of each such 

agreement. 

During our meeting on 1 November 2021 we considered three international agreements, and agreed 

to take further action on one agreement and to note the other two for information only.  

Our latest report is enclosed for your information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Baroness Hayter of Kentish Town  

Chair, House of Lords International Agreements Committee 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s118814/Letter%20from%20the%20Chair%20of%20the%20Legislation%20Justice%20and%20Constitution%20Committee%20Committee%20reports%20-%2028.pdf
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